
Notice inviting Applications for post of Chairman in Himachal 
Pradesh Electricity Regulatory Commission. 

The post of Chairman of the Himachal Pradesh Electricity Regulatory 

Commission (HPERC) is to fall vacant on 11.09.2020. It is proposed to fill 

this position as per the pro-/isions contained in Section 82(4) and Section 

89 of the Electricity Act, 2003. Those interested in this position and fulfills 

the criteria prescribed in Section 17(5) of the Electricity Act, 2003 may 

send applications to the Addl. Chief Secretary (MPP & Power) to the 

Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-171002 to be received in his 

office latest by 20th July, 2020. 

The detailed information with regard to the qualifications and 

conditions of service of Chairman is available on the website­

www.himachal.nic.in(vacancies). For any other information, please 

contact on telephone No. W 77-2880469. 

~~\I (Ra ag Singh) 
AddU. Chief Secr tary (MPP& Power) to the 
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh. 


